NZO #76

From: donotreply@godaddy.com
To: Andy Newkirk
Subject: goletazoning.com Public Comments: Form Submission
Date: Wednesday, May 08, 2019 8:21:42 PM
Name:
Jim Henry
Email:
jhenry@west.net
Subject:
City Lighting Public Works LED options
Message:

| see no requirement for directionality of lighting; i.e. hooding to illuminate the street, but avoid
light pollution. In my neighborhood, recent drought has resulted in the loss of many trees that
used to "hood" the existing street lamps. Without the mature trees, my yard and home is flooded
with light from the streetlights across the street and others within line of sight. This seems in
conflict with guidelines about light pollution.

This message was submitted from your website contact form:
http://www.goletazoning.com/public-comments.html

Use your free GoDaddy Email Marketing Starter account to follow up with contacts who agreed to
receive email campaigns! Click here to get started.
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